
	

PICK-UP	REMINDER	FOR	GENEVIEVE’S	ORDERS	SHIP	TO	SCHOOL	

	

North	Hampton	School	Parents:	

As	a	reminder,	please	be	prepared	to	pick	up	your	orders	next	Tuesday,	November	14th	at	the	
school	Gym	entrance	between	the	hours	of	3:00pm	–	7:00pm.	

Please	prior	to	leaving	with	your	order,	please	check	that	you	have	received	the	correct	items.	

All	orders	not	picked	up	will	remain	in	my	possession	and	arrangements	can	be	made	for	receipt	
of	them.			

	

ORDERS	DIRECT	SHIPPED	TO	‘YOUR	HOME’	FROM	ON-LINE	SALES	

Anticipate	that	on-line	orders	will	be	direct	shipped	on	November	14th.		Please	be	sure	to	check	
your	orders	immediately	once	received	at	your	residence	for	completeness.	

	

Any	discrepancies	can	be	forward	to	the	following	email	address:		jeffreytrish50@gmail.com	

	

Thank	you	for	your	generosity	in	placing	orders	to	benefit	PAL!	

Trish	Jeffrey	

	

	

	


